
1 of 1 

 

Joint Finance & Audit and 
Overview & Scrutiny 

Committees Meeting – 19 April 
2016 

 

Summary of Comments made on the Executive Agenda for Wednesday 
20 April 2016 

 
2. Council HQ Relocation and replacement Covent Garden Car Park Project 

– Part A 
 
(i) the Joint Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the 

report; and 
 

 
(ii) the Joint Scrutiny Committee recommended that we maximise the 

amount of affordable housing up to 40% before any disbursement of 
profit to the two partners. 

 
The Executive are required to vote on this because it forms a 

recommendation to them. 
 

 
 
4. Council HQ Relocation and new Covent Garden Car Park Project – Part B 
 

The Joint Scrutiny Committee supported the recommendations in the report. 


